ABB statement regarding incident in which 3 civilians were killed during protests over Merowe dam, Sudan
ABB sent the following statement to the Business & Human Rights Resource Centre in response to these articles:

- “Three killed in Sudan protest over Nile dam”, AFP, 23 April 2006

http://www.terradaily.com/2006/060423102947.sxn7mwoj.html 

- “Sudanese militia kill three people in Merowe dam area”, Ali Askouri, Sudan Tribune, 22 April 2006

http://www.sudantribune.com/article.php3?id_article=15209  

- “SHRO [Sudan Human Rights Organization] condemns murderous attacks on citizens of Merowe Dam”, 24 April 2006

http://www.sudantribune.com/article.php3?id_article=15235  

5 May 2006

ABB has met the Sudanese authorities and expressed concern about the reported violent incidents in the Amri School area in April. Taking note of the Sudanese government's intention to hold a formal inquiry into the incidents, ABB has called for a full inquiry and for the results to be made public.
